
Kansas Citizens for Extension Education 
February 15, 2010 

 
The Kansas Citizens for Extension Education met Monday February 15, 2010 at the 
Kansas Electric Power Cooperative (KEPCo), 600 SW Corporate View, Topeka, KS. 
  
The Kansas Citizens for Extension Education meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm by 
President Jerry Dreher.  
 
Members Present: Jerry Dreher,  Kelly Overmiller,  Andy Sramek, Dan Johnson, Larry 
Dolci, Steve Long, Aaron Wolff, Susan Bloom,  Mary Bernhardt, Tresa Jones, John 
Kramer, Carolyn Harms, Gary Price, Larry Turner, Tim Dainty, Jerry Hall, Bryan Brauer, 
Kevin Journagan and Brad Fuller. 
 
KSU Administrators Present: Daryl Buchholz, Pat McNally, Paula Peters, Phil 
Sloderbeck, Dale Fjell, J.D. McNutt, Chris Onstad, Don Boggs, and Steven Graham. 
 
Members read and reviewed the enclosed minutes from the August 28, 2009 meeting. It 
was moved by Jerry Hall and seconded Bryan Brauer to accept the minutes from the 
August 28, 2009 meeting. The motion passed. Treasurer Andy Sramek and Daryl 
Buchholz gave the Treasurer=s report. It was moved by John Kramer and seconded by 
Dan Johnson to accept the Treasurer=s report. The motion passed. 
 
Pat McNally passed out 4-H folders with general 4-H and Youth Development 
information. 
 
Being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 4:45 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tresa Jones, Secretary 
 
 
 

 


